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No. IVA{FIR/7^ CPC (Imp)/Allow ancel201 6lP afi n

The Secretary (E),
Railway Board
New Delhi
Dear Sir,

Dated: 2711212019

Sub: Payment of Leave Salary to the Running Staff after implementation of 7n CPC

recommendations-reg.

Ref: (i) NFIR's PNM Items No.4712018 & 5712016.
(ii) Railway Board's letter No. E(P&A)IV20I71RS-22 dated 2811212018 @BE No.

204t2018).
(iii) NFIR's letter No. IVA{FIR/7* CPC (Imp)/Allowancel20l6lPart tr dated

| 2 t 0 r t 20 r e, 1 8 t 0 3 t 20 1 e, r 
Yg:ir_r.t:_ * 1 7 t 0 8 t 20 r e .

Federation invites kind attention of the Railway Board to the references cited above relating to
payment of Leave Salary to the Running Staff pursuant to the implementation of the recommendations of
7fr Central Pay Commission. Federation once again reiterates that though the Railway Board havenissued
orders vide RBE No. 20412018 dated 281L212018 but, however, there is no clarity in the said orders
regarding date of effect i.e. from 01/01/2016, consequently in the provision in IPAS, date of effect has
been taken as 0110712017 and the Running Staff have been put to recurring financial loss for 18 months
(from 01/01/2016 to 3010612017) leave salary. Though the Federation has been making efforts to persuade
the Railway Board to set right the technical snag but however action to correct/up-date IPAS has not been
taken yet with the result Federation continues to receive grievances from the Running Staff from Zonal
Railways.

NFIR, therefore, once again urges upon the Railway Board to kindly intervene and issue suitable
instructions to all concerned to rectifu/up-date the IPAS giving effect to the instructions vide RBE No.
20412018 dated28ll2l2018 from 0110112016 repeat ftom0ll0ll2016 and notfrom0Il07l20l7.

Action taken in the matter may kindly be apprised to the Federation.

Yours fa[thfullyo ..Tt,L0
l-lJ .J

(Dr. M. Raghavaiah) |

General Secretary ll

Copy to the Principal Executive Director (Accounts), Railway Board, New Delhi for necessary action
please.
Copy to the Executive Director/PC-I, Railway Board, DFCC Building, Pragati Maidan, Metro Bhavan,
New Delhi for necessary action please.

" Copy to the General Secretaries of Zonal Unions of NFIR.
Media CentreA{FIR.
File No. 5712016 (PNM).
FileNo.47l20I8(PNM). .
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